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Wednesday 19th April 2023 
 

Dear families, 
 

As you will be aware King Charles will have his Coronation on Saturday 6th May and there will be a bank 
holiday on Monday 8th May when school will be closed. The school will be marking this significant event in 
a number of ways: 
 

1. To mark this very special occasion, we have had some personalised pin badges made. These will be 
on sale in school from tomorrow for £1. Children should bring their pound to school and the badges 
will be distributed to classes. 
 

2. We will be holding assemblies during the week leading up to the Coronation to teach about who 
King Charles is and what a Coronation is. 

 
3. On the afternoon of Thursday 4th May, we will be having a Coronation themed learning afternoon. 

 
4. On Friday 5th May the children can come to school dressed as a King, Queen or in red, white and 

blue. At 2pm, we would like to invite families to join us (weather permitting) on the field for 
afternoon tea (If it rains, we will move this to classrooms). We would ask families to bring a picnic 
blanket and cake/biscuits to eat with your child during our afternoon tea. We will have drinks 
(tea/coffee/squash) available during the afternoon for adults and children. The children will share 
with you things which they have learnt about King Charles and the Coronation whilst you are with 
us. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs R Worsfold 
Headteacher  
 
  

http://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/

